
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and or Guardians, 

We hope you had a wonderful summer and are ready for an exciting school year.  

We want to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves to you.  We have the 

pleasure of teaching your child at Westchester Hills School 29 for the upcoming 

school year.  We look forward to working closely with you to give your child 

everything he or she needs to succeed.  Working together will have a positive 

effect on all of us.  If you need to contact us at any point during the year, you can 

call the school at 376-8585 and leave a message or email Ms. Travin at 

etravin@yonkerspublicschools.org ; Ms. Menchinella at 

jmenchinella@yonkerspublicschools.org.  We will get back to you as soon as 

possible.  We look forward to meeting all of you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Travin    Ms. Menchinella 

RM 13     RM 11 

4T     4M  

 



Ms. Travin and Ms. Menchinella 

 

Fourth Grade Supply List 

 2 boxes of number 2 pencils 

 Pencil Sharpener (hand held with a top to collect shavings) 

 Pencil Case or Box  

 2 erasers  

 Blue or Black Pens (no colored ink please) 

 1 Highlighter 

 2 Glue sticks 

 1 Box of Colored Pencils either 12 or 24 Pack 

 1 Box of 24 Crayons  

 1 Child friendly scissor 

 Markers (optional) 

 4 Pocket Folders (for each core subject and homework) 

 1 Ruler with inches on one side and centimeters on the other 

 1 Five Subject Notebook (as the year progresses students may need another five 

subject notebook for ELA) 

 2 Black and White marble notebooks for Writing and Spelling 

 2 thin Spiral Notebooks for Science/ Social Studies and Math 

 1 Homework Assignment Pad 

 3 Boxes of Tissues 

 2 Rolls of Paper Towels 

 1 Package of Clorox Wipes 

 1 container of Hand Sanitizer 

* As an incoming fourth grade student, you MUST be proficient in your multiplication 

tables 0-12.  Parents, it is extremely important that your child has mastered his or her 

multiplication tables, as these are crucial to the foundations of fourth grade mathematics. 

Using multiplication flashcards is a great way to review these facts.  You can make them 

using index cards, purchase them at any dollar store/ Walmart/Target or get them online 

at www.mathfactscafe.com (free).   

http://www.mathfactscafe.com/

